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Hello family and friends,

We want to start out by wishing each one of you a blessed happy and very Merry Christmas. We hope and pray that no
matter where you are in life, that you will put Christ first during this time of year and that we all remember the real reason
for the Christmas season. We also hope and pray that you have a Happy New Year!

There is a bittersweet part to deputation. While we would love to be in the country of Iceland fulfilling the Lord’s work now,
we had a very exciting 2024. We have been able to witness many people get saved and follow the Lord in believers’
baptism. We have had the privilege to share our burden for Iceland in 46 different churches. We have been able to minister
and help across the USA. As we move forward, we will remember what the Lord and all of you have taught us throughout
this year in our effort to reach Iceland. We have grown in our faith so much.

At the beginning of the year, we were at 10 percent of our support goal. We have now passed 55 percent. We are praying
that this will be our last Christmas at home before we move to Iceland. Our goal is to be in Iceland by the fourth quarter of
2025. We know it is the Lord’s will for us to be in Iceland, and we are excited and looking forward to beginning our work
there. Each of you that has partnered with us through prayer and financial support has helped us to move closer to reaching
Iceland with the gospel. Thank you for praying for us, for your continued financial support, for every selfless gift, meal, place
to stay, for every kind gesture and word of encouragement.

We thank you from the bottom of our hearts for being fellow laborers for Christ with us. Thank you for holding the ropes..

ﬁease help us pray for: \

* Our brothers and sisters in Christ that have been displaced from their homes due
to Hurricane Helene

e For our children

e That the Lord would supply the meetings needed to finish deputation this coming
year

* For a trip to Iceland to find housing and proceed with our visa process

* For the Lord to soften the hearts of the Icelandic people j

* That we can quickly and proficiently learn the Icelandic language

With much prayer and love,

LontactanleXandera Sheree La -504.8681 alexlarson@mwbm:org
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